
SONU leaders host forum on violence  
The Student Organization of Nairobi University (SONU) leaders engaged experts in discussing 
sexual violence and explored the different ways of eliminating the vice.  

Speaking at the event, Kiss 100 FM radio host, Adelle Onyango, urged students to be cautious of 
their surroundings. Adelle noted that young people should be careful when it comes to dating as 
most date-rape cases happen after the victim is drugged and unconscious. Students were asked to 
carefully select their friends and the company they keep. She said that digital sexual violence 
cases has been rampant with the members of public taking videos and uploading on social media. 
Students have been urged not to take lightly any form of sexual violence and to report them 
immediately to the relevant authorities.  

Present during the event was SONU Chairman, Babu Owino and SONU, Gender Secretary 
Milka Obonyo, among other student leaders. 

The forum was held at the Main Campus on August 16, 2015. 

 


